
 
          

 

To: Gino Betts, OPA Director  
CC: Daniel Okada, OPA Assistant Director of Investigations  
From: Payton Schenck, OIG Lead Investigative Specialist 
Date: October 17, 2024 
Re:  OIG Certification Memo for 2024OPA-0283 

 
OIG Certification Memo  

OIG has reviewed the investigation for case 2024OPA-0283. The investigation is certified as thorough, 
timely, and objective. OIG requests that transcripts of the Named Employee interview recording are 
uploaded to the IAPro file once received by OPA.  

Respectfully,  

 

_________________________ 

Payton Schenck, OIG Lead Investigative Specialist  

                           


